













## ALL SAINTS C.E. (V.C.) FIRST SCHOOL & BUSY BEES PRE-SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs V. A Bradley

Caring, succeeding, flourishing, for: 'With God all things are possible.' (Matthew 19:26)



12th February 2025

Dear Parents,

This year, World Book Day will take place on Thursday 6<sup>th</sup> March and the theme is 'Read Your Way'. World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading, especially for children. To help them on their reading journey, every child will receive a £1 World Book Day Book Token on the day. It can be exchanged for one of the special £1 World Book Day books below. You can find out more information about the books at <a href="http://www.worldbookday.com/books/">http://www.worldbookday.com/books/</a>.



There are lots of activities to help you to celebrate with your child at home so please visit the World Book Day website to find out more (https://www.worldbookday.com/).

This year, we would really like it if your child could take part in our World Book Day celebrations by creating their own 'story prop'. The children are invited to think about their favourite storybook character and make a prop which they can wear or carry to represent their character. I am sure that the children will have lots of ideas so why not use the half-term holidays to be creative and make a start. We would really love to display some of the 'story props' in school after World Book Day so please don't include anything that is too precious on them. The children should bring the finished props back to school on or just before World Book Day. They will then be displayed in one of our reading areas around school.

Props might include hats, wings, masks, bags, wands, cloaks etc.















## ALL SAINTS C.E. (V.C.) FIRST SCHOOL & BUSY BEES PRE-SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs V. A Bradley

Caring, succeeding, flourishing, for: 'With God all things are possible.' (Matthew 19:26)





















We have several activities planned for the school day but we would like to invite you into school to take part in a reading cafe. You will have the opportunity to have a drink while listening to your child read books from our library. If you would like to take part, then please arrive at the library doors between 8.45am and 8.55am. The children will register in their classroom first before joining you in the hall. The reading cafe will be open for approximately 30 minutes. We hope that as many of you as possible can make it to help us celebrate World Book Day.

Kind regards,

Mrs Devenport

English Subject Leader